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Hello Everyone,  

What a wet and dark Friday it is today! We have a few puddles about and our playgrounds are very wet but so far 

our teaching spaces are water free and lessons are progressing as normal. Thank you to the team at AIG for the 

advanced sandbag delivery, which meant we were prepared and prevented water from entering classrooms.  

On Tuesday we ran a lunch time club for the Primary Students to coincide with British Science Week. It was a 

fantastic session and the students really enjoyed it. Thank you to the Secondary students who helped out and Miss 

Henry for all your support too.  

 

Thank you 
Yesterday we had a lovely surprise of some fresh fruit delivered to us here at school for the students. From all of us 
here at School a very big Thank you to Sgt Ian Mark (Bear) and Mailyn for thinking of the children. They were 
extremely grateful.  
 
Goodbye 
Today we say goodbye to Aaliyah Peters one of our Year 7 students. Aaliyah is moving back to St Helena this 
weekend and will attend Prince Andrew School. From all of us here at TBS best wishes, we hope you settle in quickly 
and please do keep in touch.  
 

 
 
 
Naafi Lunches 
 
These are going well. Please send orders and money in by 8.30am on Tuesday for lunch on Wednesday 22nd March. 
Moving forward on a trial run basis and following some feedback from the students NAAFI has offered the following 
options on the following days for week beginning 27th March.  
 
If you wish to place an order on the individual days please send in with the correct money by: 
8.30am on Fridays for lunch on Mondays. 
8.30am on Tuesdays for lunch on Wednesdays. 
8.30am on Thursdays for lunch on Fridays. 
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If you wish to place an order on all three days, please send in with correct money on Fridays for the week to follow. 
You can also choose from the list below which drink and crisps you would like with your order.  
Thank you very much to Colin for offering us this service. 

Menu below:  

Monday: 

Option 1. Sausage Roll, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.00 

Option 2. Bacon on Roll, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.50  

Option 3. Cheese & Onion pasty, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.00 

Option 4. Chicken & Chorizo pasty, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.00 

Wednesday:  

Option 1. Cheese Salad Baguette, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.00 

Option 2. BLT Baguette, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.50  

Option 3. Tuna and sweetcorn Baguette, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.50 

Option 4. Cheese and Ham Toastie, Packet of crisps, Drink-£3.50  

Friday:  

Option 1. Chicken Strips and dip, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.50 

Option 2. Cheese Burger, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.00 

Option 3. Cheese And Bacon Burger, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.50 

Option 4. ¼ Of a Cheese pizza, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.00 

Option 5. ¼ Of a Pepperoni Pizza, Packet of crisps, Drink-£4.00  

 

Drinks & Crisps Option:  

Fruit Shoot      Monster Munch Flamin’ Hot  
Water      McCoys cheese and onion  
Juice burst Orange and passion fruit   McCoys salt and vinegar  
Juice burst Orange     McCoys flame grilled steak  
Rubicon Strawberry and kiwi    Hula Hoops beef  
Volvic strawberry      
 
 
As you are aware we have very limited printing and copying facilities at present as we are waiting on parts to arrive. 
Thank you to all the Parents/Carers who sent in email addresses and are happy to receive correspondence 
electronically. This will help us enormously and we are very grateful.  

 
That’s if for this week!  
 
Mrs Maggott 
 
Head Teacher 
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I have been at Two Boats School since 
Year 1, I did originally go to Saint Pauls 
Primary school in St. Helena, and in all 
honesty I did prefer my old school to 
here, since I was born on St Helena but 
also I felt like over the years at Two 
Boats School I have seen a huge change 
in teachers and students, good and bad, 
but this school has been a huge part of 
my life. 

I joined this school in 
Year 7 and I really missed 
my old school, however I 
settled in pretty well and 
now I am preparing for 
my final test in School 
life. 

Although I have only been at 
this school for almost 2 years I 
am proud to say that my grades 
have progressed substantially. I 
have made many good friends 
and have learnt a lot. When I 
first arrived here, having grown 
up in a different school system, 
I was able to adjust quite well. 
For about a year I have also 
been using the school’s music 
room to teach myself how to 
play guitar.   I have also 
enjoyed being a part of the 
YMPA group - which 
conservation runs through the 
school. 
Two Boats School has been 
very different from my school 
in South Africa. The teachers 
are much nicer and can have a 
good laugh. I have loved the 
small classes and extra 
attention, and I am grateful to 
have the opportunity to come 
to this school. 
Thank you Two Boats School 

for helping me do my best to 

achieve good grades in my 

GCSE’s. 

I have been attending Two 
Boats School my whole life 
with only a small experience of 
another school when I was 9. I 
have felt myself progressed 
over the  years and I am now 
preparing for the final part of 
my  journey - My Exams! 
This school has a lot of 
potential in helping children 
get their further education 
although I would’ve liked to 
have experienced different 
schools. 

I have basically been in this 

school my whole life (except 

for 4 years which I spent in 

the Falklands) and I have 

enjoyed this school.  

A final message from our Year 11 students.   

We wish them luck in their up and coming IGCSE exams & 

for the future! 


